
13th May 2022

Contact details:

02920 832116

nyppa@caerphilly.gov.uk

www.nantyparcprimaryschool.co.uk

Value of the month: Unity Superstar Corner
Each class (Reception – Year 6) has two pupils of the week –

the first pupil named is for excellence in a particular area 

and the second pupil named is for their use of Welsh in and 

around the school. 

Nursery – Cassie Atwood

Rec – Cain Hurn & Brody Staple

Year 1 – Bailey Chick & Kane Veale

Year 2 – Seren Nelder Coleman & Isobel Beynon

Year 3 – Lexie Phillips & Ffion Willis

Year 4 – Adrian Rosenkiewicz & Charlie-Rae Lewis

Year5 – Amelia Boulton & Ivy Johns

Year 6 – AJ Axenderrie & Jenson Moss

Diary Dates
16.05.22 – Y5 & Y6 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO 

18.05.22 BUTLINS

18.05.22 SPORTS DAY (Nursery)

26.05.22 THANK A TEACHER DAY

26.05.22 QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE

27.05.22

06.06.22 WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY

06.06.22 – YEAR 5 & 6 CHILDREN 

24.06.22 SWIMMING COURSE (DAILY)

08.06.22 DIVERSIFYING OUR 

CURRICULUM

14.06.22 LIFE IN A SHELL –

EGG-CHICK EXPERIENCE YEAR 1 CLASS

Term Dates
Term Dates

10.06.22 & INSET DAYS – no school for 

13.06.22 pupils

20.07.22 END OF TERM for pupils –

finish at 1.15pm

a peek at the 

next few weeks

Covid-19
As I am sure you are aware COVID-19 remains with us. As restrictions are 

lowered across the country, we have also been working on our risk 

assessments. Some of the mitigations put in place by school still remain and 

these are outlined on page 2 of the newsletter. Please take the time to read 

this important information. 

Attendance
Over the next few weeks, there will be a review of the registers to 

determine pupil attendance levels. In particular, there will be a focus on 

late marks and repeated absence on certain days. Please remember to 

inform us if your child is absent by contacting the office, leaving an 

answer phone message or texting school on the day of absence. 

DROPPING OFF

In more recent weeks, it has been noted that some children in the Foundation 

Phase are being allowed to walk up from the bottom of the drive/steps or 

from the green gates without an adult. Children in the Foundation Phase 

need to be passed onto a member of staff by an adult.

There have also been a number of cars accessing the school site during the 

morning. Please can I remind you that no one is to drive on school site to 

drop their children off to school. 

UPAY APP

If you are using the Upay app to pay for your child’s school meal, please top 

up before your child has a lunch. The account must run in credit .

Meals are £2.10 daily. On page 3 of the newsletter you will find the school 

meal menu. Next week will be week 2.

SPORSTS DAY

It was lovely to see the children taking part in Sports Day this year. Another 

successful day was had, which was helped hugely by the beautiful weather. I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting us and your 

children during the day. I would also like to thank Senghenydd Rugby Club 

for allowing us to use their facilities. Without them the day would not have 

been the success it was!

INSET DAYS

Just to remind you that there will be no school for children on Friday 10th

June and Monday 13th June due to staff INSET.

Welsh Phrase of the Week
Ga i ……os gwelwch yn dda – May I …… please






